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VOLLEYBALL 
SPOTLIGHT GAME

Athletic Director: Kelly Spanos

For all athletic questions please 
email Kelly Spanos at
athletics@spc-school.net

Follow SPC Athletics on 
instagram

spctigers_athletics

URGENT AND DUE BY 
FRIDAY JAN 31ST

Due to schedule issues I will not 
be hosting a volleyball parent 
meeting.  You should have by 
now received a lengthy email 
asking you to read all the way 
through for the information.  This 
email is in replace of the meeting 
and you are responsible of 
reading it to understand 
expectations,

At the end of the email you need 
to complete two forms.  One of 
the forms is signing that you and 
your athlete read the email.  If 
this is not received by Monday, 
January 27th your athlete will not 
be able to participate in volleyball 
until turned in.  Click this link to 
read the information that was 
provided in the email.

Volleyball parent meeting

SAVE THE DATE!
March 22nd is the day we will 
celebrate our 8th grade volleyball 
players.  All day long will be SPC 
vs SPC.  All parents of our 8th 
grade volleyball players will be 
honored. 

VOLLEYBALL PARENT 
MEETING

Sport Schedule

PARENT VOLUNTEERS

Parents we are looking for 
volunteers at our home games.  
We need concession, 
admission, clock and book.  If 
you have a child participating 
in Volleyball please sign up on 
the link below. SIGN UP Link.

URGENT AND DUE BY 
SUNDAY, FEB 2ND

Baseball and softball season is 
always a tricky season.  The 
conference needs to know what 
schools will be having teams.  I will 
be holding an informal registration.  
Please know if you complete this 
form it is not the actual registration 
there will be another registration.

Things to consider before you 
register.  The season will be from 
April-end of May.  Games will be at 
4pm right after school occasionally 
later games during the week.  
There will be weekend games as 
well.  Playoffs will be in the middle 
of May right around the school 
play.  

If you are in grades 5th-8th and 
want to play baseball or softball 
please click the link below to let us 
know you want to play 
softball/baseball. Pre Registration 
link

Baseball/Softball

Athletic Fundraiser

ONLY 30 SQUARES LEFT
ATHLETICS IS LOOKING FOR YOUR HELP!  

Athletics is having a fundraiser.  We are selling football squares for 
superbowl.  Athletics is an independent program and runs completely on 

registration fees, concessions sales, admissions, and spirit wear sales.  All 
these proceeds from these fundraisers go to purchasing equipment, 

keeping registration fees down, field rentals, referee fees and other needs  
our sports and gymnasium needs.

Please click the link below for the details.
If you have any questions please email Dave Dinella at

daviddinella@gmail.com
Fundraiser

SPORT PICTURES

Volleyball yearbook pictures 
will be Wed Feb 5th after 
school.  A schedule will be 
coming out this weekend.

All 8th graders must be in 
attendance for their special 
photo op for the spotlight 
game.

Athletes need to be in their 
volleyball uniforms and issued 
shorts or 7th and 8th girls can 
wear spandex.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mPbYRi_9KVBULZ5l6Bq_StzlajEdC8EeHFZ9qLsKv5w/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/18sdPojBUb38UtqfUnmKPSoFgSh3aw2bgfPxz9Pa5z74/edit?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/zykCDUYivJ5KYZQU7
https://forms.gle/zykCDUYivJ5KYZQU7
mailto:daviddinella@gmail.com
https://www.superbowlsquares.org/Tigers25

